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SKIN THERAPY

 I

 INSECTICIDAL SHAMPOO

"I" Insecticidal Shampoo controls the dog and cat flea, the
American dog tick and brown dog tick as well as cleaning and
deodorizing the animal.

 FOR DOGS AND CATS

 DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 
Piperonyl Butoxide*............1.0%

 Pyrethrins....................0.1%

(*Equivalent to 0.8% of butyl carbital [6-propyl piperonyl] ether
and to 0.2% of related compounds)

 REGISTRATION NO. 22798 - PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

 READ LABEL BEFORE USING

 KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

Net Contents 215 mL

MTC PHARMACEUTICALS
Cambridge, Ontario

Renew SKIN THERAPY

DIRECTIONS: Wet animal thoroughly.  Apply shampoo working lather
thoroughly down to skin from head to tail.  Pay special attention
to neck and hindquarters.  Do not treat eyes, face or genitals of
pet.  Allow lather to remain for 5 to 10 minutes.  Rinse well and
dry.  Repeat treatments as necessary.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not contaminate
food or feed.  Keep away from animal's eyes and mouth.  Wash
hands after use.  Do not use on nursing females or animals under
8 weeks of age.  Do not use on sick animals.  Do not use on



animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  For use on pregnant
animals, consult veterinarian.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, dispose of in household
garbage.  Do not reuse container.

FIRST AID: If in eyes or on skin, flush with clean water.  If
irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally
swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

MTC PHARMACEUTICALS 
420 Beaverdale Road,
Cambridge, Ontario
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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